
Presenters:
Owen Shieh        
	 Meteorologist, NDPTC Weather and Climate Program
Dr. Sarah Park 
	 State Epidemiologist, Hawaii Department of Health, Chief of the Disease Outbreak Control Division
Edward “Chico” Caballero
	 EMS Instructor and Paramedic with the City and County of Honolulu & American Medical Response

As Hawai’i emerges from an unusually active and dangerous Central Pacific Hurricane Season, the focus changes from 

the sky to the air around us. The 2015-2016 El Niño kept its promise of a hurricane season full of dangerous storms 

and close calls, but now conditions are ripe for a different hazard, dengue fever. This month, join NDPTC staff to learn 

about the science of El Nino and dengue fever and how the Hawai’i Department of Health and emergency medical 

services are responding to the new threat across our island chain.

Thursday, December 17, 2015
@ Uh Manoa Campus

4:30 Early pupus - Saunders Hall Courtyard
5:00 Presentations - Crawford Hall 105
5:40 Networking and pau hana - Saunders Courtyard

We will provide light pupus and refreshments.   BYOB
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact 

Marge Porter @ maporter@hawaii.edu

Topic of the month:

Join us for our monthly NDPTC Third Thursday meeting
and some Holiday Cheer!

El Niño  & 
Dengue Fever


